
 
 
 

IN PIAZZA SAN BABILA, MILAN, THE NEW SISLEY CONCEPT STORE, 
CREATED TO ENTER A DIALOGUE WITH INDEPENDENT PEOPLE 

 
The store windows will interact directly with customers, 

thanks to a one-of-a-kind installation of screens collecting 
and projecting content created by Fabrica and by the web 

community 
 
 

Ponzano, 20 September 2011. At 6.30pm today, the co mpletely 
renovated San Babila Sisley store in Milan will be opened with 
a special event attended by Alessandro Benetton. Th e launch of 
the new Sisley concept store follows the new-look b rand image 
and website. 
 
"We have begun a comprehensive programme of investm ents, 
covering the brand and the structure supporting its  strategy 
and development," explains Alessandro Benetton, Exe cutive 
Deputy Chairman of Benetton Group. “This is evidenc e of our 
desire to see Sisley evolve, making the brand incre asingly 
central to the Group's growth and diversification. The new 
Sisley concept store is an essential step in this p rocess, and 
will be extended to the entire worldwide sales netw ork, 
starting with Italy." 
 
Luca Gori, Sisley Business Unit Director, comments,  "The 
Sisley product is 'fashion reinterpreted for everyo ne'. With 
this concept, we wanted to get even closer to consu mers, and 
at the same time, to allow them to express their pe rsonality 
without external constraints. This spirit of indepe ndence is 
expressed not only through the product, it is also seen as 
inspiration for a lifestyle of freedom, with opport unities to 
experience it and effective means of expressing it.   All this 
and more can be found inside the new concept store,  on the 
revamped website sisley.com, in the blog/magazine 
Independentpeople.com, on social media, and in the new 
communication campaign.” 
 
To celebrate the official inauguration of the new c oncept 
store, a select preview of the spring-summer 2012 c ollection 
will be given. During the event, attended by the fa shion 
community, press and public, Alessandro Benetton wi ll be the 
first to write on the special Independent Wall in Piazza San 
Babila, giving us his own thoughts on the concept o f 
independence. After him, the guests and public will  also have 
the opportunity to give their own interpretation of  the theme, 
and their words may even be used on a new series of  Sisley t-
shirts.  
 
 



 
The new Sisley concept store aims to welcome custom ers as 
individuals, each with their own style and personal ity, in an 
atmosphere of contemporary elegance. The predominan t idea is 
to enhance displays with a “clarity of presentation ” that 
enables customers to appreciate the looks proposed,  and to 
choose their colour and size quickly and easily. Ev ery detail, 
each element of the presentation, is designed to co nvey 
Sisley's atmosphere of independence, where customer s choose 
according to their own personality. 
 
Another prominent feature is the 24-metre screen th at runs 
across the store windows, like a comic strip with s tories to 
relate, full of contents generated by the blog/maga zine 
Independentpeople.com. This one-of-a-kind installation is 
created by FABRICA, Benetton Group's communication research 
centre.  With the synchronisation of several projectors, the  
screen can interact directly with the consumer, dis playing 
content created by FABRICA, as well as content gene rated by 
the web community.  
 
The brand's new mood is also expressed in the autum n-winter 
2011/2012 advertising campaign. The stars of the im ages are 
unique individuals and their decisive, direct way o f 
presenting themselves, shows that nothing is pre-se t, not even 
the way we dress, as if to say, “your value lies in  who you 
are, not in what you wear”. 
 
Concept store design: studio Arcabi, Florence. 
Sisley screens project overseen by Alfio Pozzoni, S pecial 
Projects Director, FABRICA.  
Live music from the band All About Kane. 
 
 
Sisley Store Milan 
Piazza San Babila  
6.30-8.30 pm 
 
 
For further information: 
+39 0422 519036 
 
sisley.com  
independentpeople.com  
press.benettongroup.com  
 
 

facebook.com/sisley  
twitter.com/sisley_brand  

youtube.com/sisley  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


